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PORT MARINE NOTICE ADNOC

Portof: Jebel Dhanna Ruwais
Port Marine Circular
No. 02/2018
04/10/2018

T All Shipping
Port Users

Subject : Fire Wires

It has come to our notice, that a few visiting vessels are not arriving with proper fire wires on board, All
vessels which arrive without proper fire wires are in contravention to Port regulation 5.2.22 and may be
denied entry.

For more details refer to PPA Port regulations 5.2.22 Emergency Towing Off / Fire Wires at
https://ppa.adnoc.ae

Any clarification related to this Port Marine Circular, may be directed to the Harbor Master at
Tel: +971 260 21607 /pparuwais@adnoc.ae/vtisrws@adnoc.ae
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HARBOUR MASTER
JEBEL DHANNA RUWAIS
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